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14 November 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Neasden Temple Trip – Wednesday 6 and Thursday 7 December 2023 
 

On Wednesday 6 and Thursday 7 December 2023, Year 8 will be off-timetable and will be taking 
part in wider curriculum experiences led by the Religious Studies Department. 
 

We will be taking all Year 8 students to Neasden Temple, North London, NW10 8LD.  The 
experiences the students will take part in on this day will support the Key Stage 3 curriculum 
content they will be studying both this term and future terms.  All students are expected to attend 
this trip. 
 

 8P, 8O, 8S and 8T will visit Neasden Temple on Wednesday 6 December 2023 
 

 8A, 8E, 8G and 8J will visit Neasden Temple on Thursday 7 December 2023 
 

Arrangements for the Day 
 

 Students should arrive at school for normal time 

 We will meet in the foyer for the beginning of Period 1.  Students should stay in their Tutor 
Groups where they will be registered with their RS teacher.  We will depart on coaches at 
9.00am 

 Full school uniform and lanyard is required with the usual high standards of behaviour 
expected 

 Mobile phones are permitted for the purposes of photographs 

 Your daughter will need to bring a packed lunch and drink with her as there is no food 
available to buy 

 Raincoats are advisable 

 There is a small souvenir shop where small items can be purchased.  We recommend no 
more than £4.00 spending money.  This is not essential 

 We aim to arrive back at school for the end of the school day.  If there is any delay, we will 
inform students who will be able to contact you 

 

The cost of this trip is £12.00 and payment can be made using ParentPay.  Our deadline for 
payment is Friday 1 December 2023.  Should there be any issues with payment, please contact our 
Finance Department in the first instance.  Payment will confirm parental consent. 
 

Please ensure all medical information and contact details are up-to-date with our school office by 
Friday 1 December 2023. 
 

We look forward to providing a positive and enriching experience for your daughter and a successful 
and rewarding day for all students. 
 

Yours faithfully 

      
 
Ms S Currie      Mrs K Porthouse-Jones 
Shared Subject Lead RS    Shared Subject Lead RS 


